
    

         Our Lady’s Hospital 

         Navan 

         Co. Meath  

         046-9021210 

 
Deputy Duncan Smith 

 

         1st October 2023  

Our ref; 42731/23 

 

Dear Deputy Smith,  

 

I acknowledge receipt of and refer to your correspondence in relation to WTE Consultant 

Anaesthetists at Our Lady’s Hospital, Navan (OLHN). 

 

Please find below information as requested.  

 

Year WTE Comments 

2022 4 2 full time OLHN and 2 Shared 

posts with Our Lady Of 

Lourdes Hospital  

2023 3 1 full time OLHN and 2 Shared 

posts with Our Lady Of 

Lourdes Hospital  

 

 

I trust this information is of assistance. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
___________________________ 

Anita Brennan 

Hospital Manager  


